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DEAR PRESCHOOL FAMILIES,

HAPPY APRIL! AS THE WEATHER WARMS UP AND SPRING IS IN FULL BLOOM, WE’RE DIVING
 INTO A SUPER FUN AND EXCITING TOPIC: BUILDINGS! THIS MONTH, WE’LL BE EXPLORING THE 

FASCINATING WORLD OF CONSTRUCTION, LEARNING ALL ABOUT HOW BUILDINGS ARE MADE, THE MATERIALS
 USED, AND THE ROLES OF THE PEOPLE WHO HELP CREATE THE PLACES WE LIVE, WORK, AND PLAY.

THROUGH THIS STUDY, WE’LL BE BUILDING MORE THAN JUST TOWERS AND STRUCTURES — WE’LL ALSO BE
 BUILDING CURIOSITY, CREATIVITY, AND PROBLEM-SOLVING SKILLS. ALONG THE WAY, WE’LL EXPLORE

 CONCEPTS IN SCIENCE, SOCIAL STUDIES, LITERACY, MATH, THE ARTS, AND TECHNOLOGY, ALL WHILE
 USING OUR THINKING SKILLS TO ASK QUESTIONS, MAKE PREDICTIONS, AND TEST OUT NEW IDEAS.

EXPLORING ARCHITECTURE ACROSS THE WORLDEVERY WEEK, WE’LL TAKE A “TRIP” 
ACROSS THE WORLD TO EXPLORE SOME OF THE MOST FAMOUS AND AWE-INSPIRING BUILDINGS AND

 ARCHITECTURAL WONDERS. FROM THE TOWERING EIFFEL TOWER IN PARIS TO THE ANCIENT PYRAMIDS
 OF EGYPT, WE’LL LEARN ABOUT THE DESIGNS, HISTORY, AND SIGNIFICANCE OF THESE INCREDIBLE
 STRUCTURES. IT’S GOING TO BE AN EXCITING ADVENTURE AS WE LEARN ABOUT THE DIVERSE WAYS

 PEOPLE BUILD AND CREATE ALL OVER THE WORLD!





SPRING IS OFFICIALLY HERE AND WE
ARE ENJOYING WARMER TEMPERATURES

AND MORE TIME OUTDOORS. OUR
THEME FOR MARCH WERE SIGNS OF

SPRING AND ST PATRICK’S DAY AND
BOY DID WE HAVE FUN LOOKING FOR

THAT SNEAKY LEPRECHAUN!

THE MONTH OF APRIL WILL BE BUSY
AS WE FOCUS MORE ON OUR LOVELY
SEASON OF SPRING, BABY ANIMALS,

RAIN, FLOWERS, INSECTS AND
EASTER! WE WILL CONTINUE

ACTIVITIES TO REINFORCE OUR
NUMBERS, COLORS AND SHAPES.
THE MONTH OF APRIL AND THE

OBSERVANCE OF EASTER IS SUCH A
SPECIAL TIME WHEN WE CELEBRATE
JESUS BRINGING HOPE AND NEW

BEGINNINGS. 

WE HAVE A LOT PLANNED TO
CELEBRATE SPRING AND WHAT A

WONDERFUL APRIL WE WILL HAVE.
HOPPY EASTER
MS. TRISH



HOPE EVERYONE IS DOING WELL.
 WEATHER HAS BEEN REALLY GREAT AND WE ARE ENJOYING PLAYING

 OUTSIDE CHILDREN ARE GETTING ALONE WELL, AND PLAYING TOGETHER VERY WELL. 
 OCCASIONALLY THEY WANT SAME TOY BUT WE ARE LEARNING TO SHARE WITH FRIENDS!

 WE SENT REGISTRATION FORM FOR SUMMER CAMP A FEW DAYS AGO.
 IT SAYS ON THE SHEET, CAMPS ARE FOR FROM RISING THREE. THAT IS NOT CORRECT.

 SUMMER CAMPS ARE FOR 1 TO 6 YEARS OLD. 
 IF YOUR KID IS INTERESTED, PLEASE REGISTER WITH THE FORM. 

  FOR APRIL, WE HAVE EGG HUNT ON THU APRIL 10. 
 SPRING BREAK IS ON APRIL 14TH TO 21ST. 
 HOPE EVERYONE HAS A GREAT SPRING BREAK.

 IF YOU ARE TRAVELING, TRAVEL SAFE!
 

 MON MARCH 31ST IS TEACHER WORK DAY, SCHOOL IS CLOSED. 
 

 HAVE A GREAT WEEK!
 

 FUMIYO & SHUBHAM
 
 



DIRECTOR’S
CORNER

WE HAVE HAD SO MANY BLESSINGS THIS MONTH AND WE TRULY APPRECIATE EACH AND
EVERYONE OF THEM!

THANK YOU,
MS. PAT SNOGRASS FOR THE WONDERFUL BOOKS THAT YOU DONATED TO THE PRESCHOOL.

MR. TIM FOR YOUR DEDICATION TO KEEPING THE PRESCHOOL SAFE BY INSTALLING NEW AND LARGER PLUG PLATES
THROUGHOUT THE SCHOOL TO KEEP THE CHILDREN SAFE.

MR. WILHIDE AND MS. VANSANDT FOR ALLOWING ME TO PRAISE THE PRESCHOOL AND THE TEACHERS DURING CARLINE.
 

PASTOR SARA, FOR HELPING WITH CARLINE FOR THE PRESCHOOL WHEN I AM ALONE.

MS. RUTH FOR HELPING THE PRESCHOOL SCHEDULE OUR MONTHLY FIRE DRILLS. 

MS. MOSS FOR THE MONTHLY DONATIONS FOR THE TEACHERS AND CHILDREN.

  



RUDRA’S  DAD  CAME  TO  VISIT.    :)


